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Memo 
 
 

 
TO: Board members and anticipated board appointees 
 
FROM: Dennis Seavers 
 
DATE: April 11, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Committee for approval of CEUs 
 
 
As discussed in agenda item 6 for the April 18, 2023 board meeting, electrologists and 
laser hair practitioners must submit evidence of approved continuing education units 
(CEUs) to renew their licenses. The memo for agenda item 6 also discussed some of 
the criteria for approval of CEUs. 
 
The board may wish to have a committee that reviews submissions and makes 
recommendations to the full board. A committee can: 
 

 Include board members and other experts whose knowledge and experience will 
be beneficial when assessing the material; 

 Reduce time at regular board meetings by doing much of the vetting and 
resolving issues up front; and 

 Improve the experience for requestors by increasing the likelihood that issues are 
resolved before the board meeting. 

 
The committee should consist primarily or entirely of electrologists (who can include 
laser hair practitioners). It would be advisable to have a knowledgeable physician on the 
committee, especially though not exclusively for the courses for laser hair practice. In 
the past, the physician board member fulfilled this role. 


